
Hello Mayor Hochvert... 
 

Thanks for letting me know that the House Number issue was mentioned at a 
Board Meeting.. 
 

As with most Village issues...it most likely needs to be repeated  
periodically..and the issue of safety...the Police and Fire being able 

to locate a house easily...should be emphasized... 
 

This is an issue that has never been addressed satisfactorily 

by the Village since I have lived here.. 
with many homes still not having house numbers visible from the street... 
 

Perhaps we need to do more..and Place Notices 

in the Mailboxes of those whose homes do Not 
have visible Numbers...or Include a Notice about it  
from the Police...in a Village Mailing...and on the Website.... 
 

Just a thought..since nothing else seems to make 

a difference.... 
 

Susan Levine 

Ardmore Road 

 


